
 

 
  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As part of our theme days, we will be holding a ‘Fun at the Fair’ lunch on Thursday 16th May 2024. 

The menu is as follows: 

 

Hot Dog  
Pork or plant sausage (v) in a homemade roll 

with Onions and Tomato Sauce 
  

served with Loaded Nachos  
and Coleslaw 

 
****  

Toffee Apple Flapjack 
 

If you would like your child/children to have lunch on this day, then please complete the booking form 

below and return to your school office no later than Monday 29th April. The cost of this lunch for Key 

Stage 2 children is as per your school’s normal meal price (£2.58).  Please pay in the same way.   

For Reception and Key Stage 1 children this lunch is included in the Universal Free School Meal 

Allowance.  If your child is entitled to have a free school meal then you will not need to pay any 

additional cost, but please return the slip below. We hope your child/children enjoys their lunch! 

Many thanks, 

 

The School Kitchen 

 

Fun at the Fair Lunch Booking Form 

 

I would like (Name :…………………………………………………………………..) to have a Fun at the Fair Lunch on  

Thursday 16th May.   Class:………………………………………….    Hot:       Vegetarian:     Jacket Potato:          

Signature:………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Please return to the school office no later than: Monday 29th April 2024. 
 


